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Wichita driver licensing, tax services moving into new Twin Lakes office space 

 

Dec. 3, 2014 

 

TOPEKA – The Wichita driver licensing and tax offices office are moving to expanded space at 

the Twin Lakes mall. 

 

The new offices will be open Dec. 15. In addition to more space, the driver licensing office will 

offer expanded services, including a station in the future to process suspended driver’s licenses 

on site instead of having to call Topeka. 

 

The new space will also include offices for tax services that used to be housed in the Finney 

State Office Building, a learning center and meeting space. The combined space, which is 

adjacent to the old driver licensing office, will be about 4,600 square feet larger than the two old 

spaces combined. 

 

As part of the move, the driver licensing office will be closed Dec. 10-12 so equipment can be 

moved, set up and tested. 

 

During the move, customers can go to the Andover or Derby driver licensing offices for renewals 

or new driver’s licenses or ID cards. 

 

“We are excited to be moving into this new space and the enhanced customer service we will be 

able to offer,” said Director of Vehicles Lisa Kaspar. 
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